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Vote No on HB2281 

 

Oregon schools need to have their priorities shifted back towards core classes until 

OR students are graduating able to score comparatively to students across the 

country. The students deserve for allocated funding to be put into smaller head count 

classrooms for these core classes.  Please demand accountability from ODE on the 

failing test scores instead of entertaining an ask for funding for yet another politically 

motivated idea outside of the publication's scope.   

 


